
From: Kyle McCamon 

Sent: April 8, 2021 12:00 PM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: In Favour of Multi-Use Trail 

 

Hi there, 

My name is Kyle McCamon. I am writing this note in favour of the multi use trail along 
Riverside Dr. Though I am not a resident of the area, I am either running or riding that 
section multiple times a week. For pedestrians, it does not make much sense that at 
points you need to cross from north side to south side to stay on the sidewalk, then 
cross again south to north to stay off the road. For families with small children, parents 
pushing strollers, or kids on bikes, this does not seem like a safe option nor a sensible 
option going forward. That stretch of road and sidewalk is in disrepair. The sidewalk in 
certain sections, whether flooded after raining or broken sections of sidewalk is 
troubling. The road in that section is also so patched and rutted that riding down the 
road is like taking your life into your own hands. 

 

The multiuser path will be a great option for families and commuters for years to come. 

 

Thank you, 
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